
Warren Pitt MP
Member for Muigrave
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15 MAY

Mr Neil Laurie
Clerk of the Parliament
Table Off ce(WDarliament.gld. gov.au

Dear Mr Laurie

Minister for Main Roads and
Local Government

Thank you for providing me with a copy of petition number 903.07 lodged with the Legislative
Assembly of Queensland regarding the provision of dog fencing around off-leash exercise areas.

As the provision and maintenance of fences around dog exercise areas is the responsibility of
local governments, I have referred a copy of the petition to several councils in South East
Queensland for their consideration.

Yours sincerely

Warren Pitt MP
Minister for Main Roads and Local Government

Level78 41 George Street Brisbane
PO Box 155031 City East
Queensland 4oo2 Australia
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